
A f f i l i a t e d w i t h t h . No t iona l Gol f Coarto Superintendents' Assoc ia t ion 

R A Y M O N D H A L L , Sec 'y -T rn i . 
535 Western Street 
Anoka , Minnesota 

July Meeting - Medina Golf Coursé 
Host - Bob Feser 
Date - July 11, I960 
Dinner - Medina Lanes (Bowling if desired) 
Directions - Take hiway 12 thH long Lake and 

about a mile or two out of Long 
Lake follow the signs. 

Those who missed the meeting at Stillwater sure missed a pleasant afternoon. 
Everyone who played golf commented on Lyle Cran1s second nine. It is evi-
dent that he did a wonderful job in its construction. Without a doubt he 
should be proud of his course, as are his members. Greens were seeded with 
Penn Cross, 

During a bull session Len Bloomquist's name was thrown in the hat as a nominee 
for a national director. As we all know he is a credit to our Association, 
holding various offices during his thirty or more years as a superintendent. 
A better candidate would be hard to find. Len»s character, ability, and in-
tegrity are beyond reproach. 

The Minnesota Chapter of GCSA has been asked to come up with a speaker or two 
for the National Conference in Toronto, Canada. If any fellow superintendent 
has a topic of general interest you *ould,*talk on, let this office know. 
Being an experienced "speaker" is not a requirement, just the experience. 
You do not need a college degree to state your own opinion. 

There will be a meeting of the Board̂  an hour before dinner. Board members, 
your presence is requested. The president has spoken. 

If any member has moved or dropped out of the golf course business we would 
appreciate it if you would send your new address or status to this office. 
There have been complaints about notices not received. You may be assured 
they are sent. Check your address to be sure it is accurate. 

George Ostler of Hillcrest had a greens mower stolen from his garage recently. 
He asks you be on the look out for it - a 1956 Jacobson, serial no.922136U7# 

There are approximately 31 members who have not paid the increase in dues 
for I960. Let1s get this matter taken care of. 

The secretary has a new address: Ray Hall 920 Park St. Anoka 

We must report that some of us men had aching backs last month after laying 
sod at Camp Courage, The women and children had a wonderful time drinking 
coffee and gabbing while the men worked in the rain. Mmes. Chellis, Bloom-
quist, and Graham were seen with rakes. Mrs* Feser contributed a batch of 
Danish rolls for the coffee break. They were delicious, and the recipe is 
free upon request- Carl Anderson extends thanks to all workers. 



DR. JAUS WATSON 
300 WEST'''82ST. 
MINNEAPOLIS 20, MINN. 


